## March Central Chapter Meeting (ZOOM) 3/18/21

- Thanks for everyone for attending. I will not attempt to list everyone's name since I am not sure I heard everyone correctly. But we will get better at that part. ©
- We are hopeful that UVM will be able to update the plan for gatherings in meetings and volunteer work in the near future. As of now, many educational opportunities can be done over Zoom, though some of us need a little more help learning that.
- To review, yearly: 5 Educational + 20 Volunteer hours
  - Want to write an article?
  - Want to find a volunteer opportunity?
  - Want to be a project leader with a new idea?
  - https://www.uvm.edu/extension/mastergardener/volunteerprojects starting here is a great way to find what you need
  - Projects that are on-going:
    - o George Aiken Garden behind the VT Statehouse in Montpelier
    - Justin Morrill Homestead historic home
    - North Branch Nature Center in Montpelier
  - Where else can I connect with other MG, read articles, and attend fun events?
  - https://www.uvm.edu/extension/mastergardener
    https://www.facebook.com/CentralChapterExtensionMasterGardeners
- Cindy Heath updates, commonly posted over UVMList email
  - Annual Conference will be at the end of October
  - Film Series
  - Pollinator working group upcoming workshop to train the trainer
  - Master Composter growing group and often requested for trainings

Central Chapter Financial update: \$2,922.67

- Hope to have a plant sale in 2021 possibly June or later in the summer
- Next Meeting April 15<sup>th</sup> 7:00 pm probably over Zoom